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Statement of OFHEO Director Armando Falcon  

 
“The special examination of accounting and management practices at Freddie Mac is ongoing.  In the 
course of that special examination, OFHEO has reviewed the conduct of certain senior executives. 
Based on that review,  I have concluded that CEO & President Greg Parseghian and General Counsel 
Maud Mater should be replaced. 
 
 “I have informed Freddie Mac’s Board of Directors of my decision and they have agreed to comply.  
We will work with the Board to ensure a smooth transition.  Freddie Mac remains adequately 
capitalized and safe and sound.”   
 
Attached is the letter Director Falcon has sent to the Board of Directors of Freddie Mac.  
 
 
 

### 
 
 
OFHEO was established as an independent entity within the Department of Housing and Urban Development by the 
Federal Housing Enterprises Financial Safety and Soundness Act of 1992 (Title XIII of P.L. 102-550). OFHEO’s 
primary mission is ensuring the capital adequacy and financial safety and soundness of Fannie Mae and Freddie 
Mac. 
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